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RESIDENTS COALITION LAUNCHES WEBSITE 
‘TO MOVE CAMPAIGN UP A GEAR’ 

 
 
 
 
In our Newsletter just before Christmas we said our campaign against the Arora 
hotel/apartment scheme and Spelthorne Council’s draft plan to pepper the town with 
high-rise tower blocks would move up a gear in 2021. As a first step in this we are 
today launching a website:  
 

www.riversideresidentsstaines.org.uk 
 
There are two main sections on the site: 
 
The Arora hotel/apartment scheme. It includes an analysis of the provenance of 
the scheme (Birth of a Scandal), detail on The Heritage and Conservation Case 
against the scheme, and What residents think. 
 
High-rise developments. It includes an analysis of the issues relating to the 
proposal in the draft Staines Masterplan for high-rise tower blocks in the town and 
the absolute necessity for a moratorium on these while the Task Group reviewing 
the Masterplan completes its important work (Save Staines from High-rise Hell). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Riverside Residents (Staines) Coalition – a Working Group of residents’ 
organisations serving the interests of some 600 residents on both sides of the river. 
 Thames Edge Management Ltd 
 Colnebridge Close Residents Association 

Staines Village Residents and Traders Association 
  Friends of The Hythe 
 Waterside Place (Staines) Residents Management Ltd 

 

www.riversideresidentsstaines.org.uk 
FB: Riverside Residents Staines 
 
Supported by: Staines Town Society 
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